



Revd Phillip J Gration Chaplain Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

24th September 2019

Dear Parent,

HARVEST FESTIVAL

We are holding our Harvest Festival Services on Monday 30th September and Tuesday 1st October and this week we have begun collecting donations to send to one of the local Food Banks.

In order to keep things simple, and so that we can see progress over the years, I ask students to try and bring in canned goods. If we averaged one can per student there would be an impressive number of cans in Chapel. Donations can be brought down and left just inside the Chapel when a student is free.

Please can I recruit your assistance in encouraging your children to take part in this tradition? Our way of showing gratitude for blessings, by blessing others in turn.

Lower School parents are warmly invited to join our Harvest Eucharist on Tuesday morning, just make your way over to Chapel for an 8:45am start.

In Christ,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com